
M E M O R A N D U M 

 

To:                  University Community 

  
From:             Patrick Weidinger, Director Environmental Health and 

Safety, Tom Waltz, Assistant Vice President for Facilities 

  
Date:               April 25, 2017 
  
Re:                  Boil Water Advisory  
  
Millersville Borough has issued a public notice mandating the boiling of 

drinking water before consumption. For Millersville University, this 

advisory impacts the Student Memorial Center, Jefferson Hall and the 

houses used for programs and offices (Huntingdon House, Blair House, 

Mercer House, etc.).  All other campus buildings are on the University 

water system which is not subject to the mandatory boiling water notice.  

 

If you work or study in any of these buildings, avoid drinking the water 

unless it has been boiled. The water is safe to use for bathrooms, 

cleaning facilities, etc.  

 

We will advise when the Borough lifts this requirement.  

 

These are the addresses for the boil water advisory 

 

http://cityoflancasterpa.com/sites/default/files/documents/LancasterParc

elsBWA_042117_address_only_042217_0.pdf 

 

Here is the latest advisory: 

 

http://www.cityoflancasterpa.com/blog/tag/announcements-alerts 

 
 

  

http://cityoflancasterpa.com/sites/default/files/documents/LancasterParcelsBWA_042117_address_only_042217_0.pdf
http://cityoflancasterpa.com/sites/default/files/documents/LancasterParcelsBWA_042117_address_only_042217_0.pdf
http://www.cityoflancasterpa.com/blog/tag/announcements-alerts


 

 
 
 


